
Hi,

There is ABSOLUTELY NO WAY this proposal should be approved..

Kind regards
Derek Hanson 

From: noreply@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au <noreply@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 8 December 2021 3:02 PM
To: On Snow Reservations - Derek Hanson <derek@onsnow.com.au>
Subject: Northern Beaches Local Planning Panel Notice

Northern Beaches Council

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL. This email and any materials contained or attached to it 
("Contents") may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient contact the sender immediately, delete the 
communication from your system and destroy any copies. The contents may also be subject to copyright. Any unauthorised copying, 
disclosure or distribution of the contents is strictly prohibited. Northern Beaches Council makes no implied or express warranty that the 
integrity of this communication has been maintained. The contents may contain errors, computer viruses or have been subject to 
interference in transmission. Northern Beaches Council. Northern Beaches Council 

Sent: 8/12/2021 3:04:46 PM
Subject: RE: Northern Beaches Local Planning Panel Notice

Dear Derek John Hanson,

RE: DA2021/1620 (29 Moore Road Freshwater & 31 Moore Road Freshwater)

Please find attached a letter in relation to Council's Local Planning Panel meeting.

Thank you,

Northern Beaches Council


